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Children & Young People Select Committee 
 
A meeting of Children & Young People Select Committee was held on Wednesday, 
24th November, 2010. 
 
Present:   Cllr David Harrington (Chairman), Cllr Phillip Broughton, Cllr Mrs Ann Cains, Cllr Dick Cains, Cllr Julia 
Cherrett, Cllr Aiden Cockerill (vice Cllr Sherris), Cllr Mick Eddy, Cllr Miss Barbara Inman. 
 
Officers:  Terry Frank, Peter Seller, Gareth Carson, Paul Surtees (CESC); Paul Diggins (DNS); Fiona McKie, 
Judith Trainer (LD). 
 
Also in attendance:    
 
Apologies:   were submitted on behalf of Cllr Frankland, Cllr Sherris. 
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Declarations of Interest 
 
None 
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Draft Minutes - 21st October 2010 
 
The draft minutes of the meeting held on 21st October 2010 were agreed as a correct record. 
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Youth Service Review 
 
Members were provided with the latest draft of the Youth Services review. 
 
The purpose of the meeting was to receive further evidence in respect of draft recommendation 
2. 
 
Members were provided with a copy of the Youth Service EIT Matrix, which members wished to 
be included within their report as an appendix.  Members agreed the final wording of 
recommendation 2 and requested that the final report be submitted to Executive Scrutiny 
Committee on 30th November and then Cabinet on 16th December 2010. 
 
CONCLUDED that the report be submitted to Executive Scrutiny and Cabinet for endorsement. 
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Work Programme 
 
The next meeting would be held on 15th December 2010 to consider the task and finish group 
review of Connexions.  This review would be reporting to Cabinet in February 2011. 
 
Two further meetings were due to be held on 26th January and 9th March 2011 at 4.30pm. 
 
CONCLUDED that the work programme be noted. 
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Chair's Update 
 
The Chairman suggested that a review meeting be arranged to be held in April 2011. 
 
CONCLUDED that the update be noted. 
 

 
 

  


